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Important dates-Summer 
Term 2023 

June 26th – Y2 visit Southend 

June 27th – Windrush Day 

June 28th—Eid al-Adha 

June 29th—New to Reception 

June 29th – Nursery visit West 
Ham park 

June 29th—International Evening 
plus official library opening 

June 30th—Nursery Transition 
Day 

July 3rd – Parents Evening 

July 3rd – Reception visit the Olym-
pic Park 

July 4th – Y4 Geography fieldtrip 

July 5th – Parents Evening 

July 10th – Y1 visit the Olympic 
Park 

July 12th – Y6 Performance for 
parents 

July 13th - New City Big Breakfast 

July 14th – Child of the Term 

July 18th – End of term shows 

July 18th – Last Day for Nursery 

July 19th – Taster day in Nursery  

July 20th – Transition Day 

July 20th – Teddy Bear’s picnic in 
Nursery 

July 20th – Reception Carnival 

July 21st – End of the Summer 
term – finish at 1:15 

September 5th –First day back 

Please note all information re-
garding dates, policies and the 
curriculum can be found on our 

Head Teacher Update 
Dear parents and carers 

We had wonderful news this week as we were awarded the Pearson’s Silver Award 

for the Primary School of the Year. We may still win gold!! We were also rated as 

the 42nd school in the country by the Times newspaper!! So we are in the top 50! 

Many families will be celebrating Eid al-Adha on June 28th. We are sending you al lots of good 

wishes for this special day. 

Please ensure that all children are wearing the correct school uniform and arrive on time every 

day to school. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Stone 

Stubbers 
Last week, the Year 6s and some Year 5s had the amazing  opportuni-
ty to take part in their residential at Stubbers    Adventure Centre. 
They participated in a range of fantastic activities such as kayaking, 
paddle boarding and climbing! It was a fantastic experience for all 
our pupils, who represented the school impeccably showing respect to 
all staff and       commitment to the activities. It was a wonderful 

way for them to celebrate their hard 
work and achievements this year! 

Year 2 Visit to Stratford Archives 
 

 

 

This week, Year 2 have visited Stratford Archives to find out about our local area. We saw some 

fascinating artefacts from the past, including photos and maps. There were even photos of the 

school from 1897! The children behaved exceptionally well and had a wonderful time. 

 



 

Week 3 Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

 

Main Choice Cheese and   
Tomato Pizza 
with Wedges 

Lasagne with Garlic 
Bread 

Roast of the Day, 
Roast Potatoes and 

Gravy 

Quirky Bird BBQ 
or Lemon and 
Herb Chicken  

with Rice 

Fishfingers with 
Chips and Tomato 

Sauce 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Crunchy Topped 
Vegetable Bake 
with New Pota-

toes 

Wholemeal        
Vegetable Pasta 

Bake 

Sweet Potato and 
Spinach Flan with 

Roast Potatoes 

BBQ Lemon and 
Herb Quorn 

Mexican Bean Roll 
with Chips and 
Tomato Sauce 

Sides  

 

Mixed Salad 

Coleslaw 

Vegetables of the 
Day 

Vegetables of The 
Day 

Vegetables of 
The Day 

Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Syrup Snap   
Biscuit 

Fruit Jelly and  
Mandarins 

Freshly Chopped Fruit 
Salad 

Ice Vanilla 
Sponge  

Oaty Cookie 

Jacket Potatoes, Salad Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt are available every day. Baguettes/Sandwiches are also available. All 

meat is halal 

Star of the Week 

RG— Inaaya RS—Darnell RT—
Ayesha 1P– Hok-wai 1F— Albert  2JU– 

Ula 2DR– Alisia 2DA—Luca     3Bu– Alima 3Bi Lisa 3G
– Zidane  4M– Deborah 4T– Lily 4P– Alisha 5R–  
Ayaan 5S– Mustafa 5K– Umar 6JEA– Eugene 6C— 
Sara 6W—   Rauf              Learning Hub—Borno 

 

Ms Fuzzi’s Book Review 
‘If I were Prime Minister…’ is a feel-good story 
which looks at how our country is run through the 
eyes of a kind, thoughtful and playful child. The 
story follows a young child’s imagination and their 
desires for the community and country that they 
live in. They go through numerous wishes including 
changing the sea to water that swallows plastic, 
making sure everyone has at least two friends, that 
every garden has a swimming pool and that woolly 
jumpers would not feel itchy. The real question is, 
‘What would you do if you were Prime Minister or 
Team Captain?’ This feel-good picture book is a 
beautifully illustrated story which gets the reader 
thinking about what they would change if they were 
in charge. It covers major socio-political themes 
including the environment, 
education and immigration in 
a child-friendly way. The 
story made me stop and 
think as an adult and see 
the world through a child’s 
eyes, which is a lovely 
thing. I would recommend 
this book for all ages.  

Attendance Award 

 The winning classes this week are 
3BU, 5K and 6C all with 100% ! Well 

done! 

Who will it be next week? 

Attendance this Week 

Reception   Y1      Y2       Y3       Y4        Y5      Y6 

94.6%   97.2%   96.1%   96.2%   96.3%   97.2%    95% 

Year 3 Geography Field Trip 
 
Last week year 3 carried out their Geography fieldwork. We are 
learning about improving our local area and we have decided to 
focus on litter. Using a map of the local area we planned a route 
to Brampton Park and marked off all of the places we saw litter 
and bins. The results were astonishing, you wouldn’t believe the 
amount of litter we found. Next we will interpret our findings and 
decide what we are going to do to help make a change. 

EYFS Sports Day 
The weather did not disappoint for our wonderful EYFS sports 
day. The Nursery and Reception children took part in a variety of 
races and activities. Everyone tried their best and        displayed 
great sportsmanship. Thank you for all the parents who attended 
this field day and participated in the parent races.  


